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No.F.2/1/2022-CE Islamabad, the 26" December, 2023

PUBLIC NOTICE (CORRIGENDUM)

CLARIFICATION REGARDING PUBLIC NOTICE
FOR WRITTEN CSS COMPETITIVE EXAMINATION-2024

Reference FPSC Public Notice dated 24™ December, 2023 regarding invitation of online
applications from MPT qualifiers for written part of CSS Competitive Examination-2024. It is to inform
that there was a typographical mistake as to closing date of the application which was erroneously

mentioned as 8" November, 2024. Therefore, the correct date may be read as follows:

“(Apply online well before 8™ January 2024. Also deposit hardcopy of online application
form alongwith requisite documents)”
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